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NGSA Statement on the Quadrennial Energy Review  
 
 
(Washington, D.C.) –The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) released the following 
statement by President and CEO Dena E. Wiggins in response to the release of the Department 
of Energy’s Quadrennial Energy Review today. 
 

“We commend the QER’s recognition of the importance of infrastructure to our nation’s 
energy future.  Over the last decade, natural gas supply and production areas have 
expanded and shifted, and we anticipate that the growing demand for natural gas from 
new clean gas-fired power plants and industrial customers will result in adjustments in 
regional consumption patterns as well.  Building new infrastructure and optimizing the 
efficient use of our current pipeline and LNG infrastructure is essential.  The companies 
that supply the nation’s natural gas look forward to helping natural gas realize its 
potential as a key part of U.S. energy policy. 
 
“The natural gas industry has an excellent track record of lowering greenhouse gas 
emissions.  We are proud of our contribution toward lowering U.S. carbon emissions 
and reducing methane emissions, accomplished as a result of competitive natural gas 
markets.” 

#### 

The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) represents integrated and independent companies that 
supply natural gas. Established in 1965, NGSA encourages the use of natural gas within a balanced 
national energy policy, and promotes the benefits of competitive markets, thus encouraging increased 
supply and the reliable and efficient delivery of natural gas to U.S. customers.  For more information, 
please visit www.ngsa.org and www.naturalgas.org. 
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